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On February 2, the Public Safety Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of a report from 

the District Attorneys on Key Performance Measures. 

 

The Oregon District Attorneys Association has completed an initial review the DA’s KPMs.  DAs are 

proposing a new KPM that “measures how many prosecutors in a fiscal year are receiving “101” level 

implicit bias training.”  The proposed target would be 80%.  The proposed KPM was developed based on 

the agency’s conversations with Oregon State Bar, the Civil Rights Unit of the Oregon Department of 

Justice, the Criminal Justice Commission, the Oregon Judicial Department, and the United States 

Attorney’s Office.  ODAA will continue working to refine the KPM and target.   

 

The DAs will complete work on the agency’s review of existing KPMs and targets over the remainder of 

the interim with any proposed changes being presented to the Legislature in 2023.   

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


